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September 2018 
 
 
Dear Linwood Schools’ Community: 
 
It is my pleasure to welcome the entire school community to the start of the 2018-2019 school year!  
Our District staff has been working diligently to prepare for the start of the school year and for 
the duration of the academic and co-curricular year ahead.  Opening Day of the school year is one 
of the best days of the year as our most important task is the care and education of your children.  
With the return of both students and staff, we look forward to the opportunities ahead in working 
with your children and the families in this wonderful community.  We certainly are excited for 
everyone’s return! 
 
This letter gives me the opportunity to share some common goals and objectives for our District 
schools.  As always, we will strive to meet the needs of students and offer programs, activities, and 
services that support the growth of our children in preparing them for their future.  This work 
will include the development of curriculum, expanding learning opportunities, enhancing our 
communication efforts and outreach through our website, District app, and social media 
platforms, facilities’ improvements, safety and security upgrades, and a staff who remains 
relentlessly dedicated to educating children.  Our staff is excited about the opportunities ahead!       
 
The start of the school year always brings the energy and enthusiasm of new opportunities in 
teaching and learning.  Our work in preparing children for their future is well on its way.  We love 
that this educational journey involves your children and you.  We look forward to continuing to 
serve our schools and community by developing well-prepared, socially aware, global citizens.  
Enjoy the year!   
   
 
Yours Truly, 
 
 
 
Brian M. Pruitt 
Superintendent of Schools    
 


